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Dates for the Diary 

Monday 15th April—INSET day school closed to students 

Tuesday 16th April—Students return 

 

 

  

 

 

Messages from our Head Teacher 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been another busy fortnight at High Oaks! I can not believe we are already at the end of the Spring 

term. We held our Easter service yesterday and it was lovely to see so many of our students taking part.  

I was blown away by the amazing talent show last week, as I know many of you 

were. I wanted to say a massive thankyou to Cormac, Edison and Robert for    

Organising it and giving us the opportunity to see our students showcase their 

talent. It really was amazing to watch.  

We have seen an improvement this half term in students punctuality at school, so 

I would like to say thankyou to all parents who have made a special effort. I am 

aware that a number of families struggle to get their child into school in the 

morning for a variety of reasons, and we want to support you with this.             

We appreciate how difficult this is for you, and we would rather your child arrives  

a little later than not at all.  

The first lesson of the day begins at 9.50 and ends at 10.20 if your child arrives after 9.50 you may be asked 

to wait in reception with them until the end of the first lesson. This is to ensure that the learning for others 

in the class is not disrupted.  

I am delighted to have been successful in becoming  the permanent Head Teacher at Oaklands School and 

look forward to working with you all, to ensure your child has the best possible outcomes.  

Eid Mubarak to all of our families celebrating Eid over the holidays, Happy Easter to our families that are 

celebrating, and to those not celebrating I wish you a peaceful and hopefully sunny holiday.  

Best wishes  

Mairead  

 



Oaklands Has Talent  

Who knew Oaklands had so much talent! We had two amazing  

talent shows at High Oaks, which showcased an array of talents 

from our students! Well done everyone who took part, you were 

all AMAZING! 



Osterley 3  

During Vocational lessons we practise making jewellery. This week we have 

done a lot of necklaces. 



Sign of the week… 

A Message from Oaklands Speech and Language 

Therapy Team 


